
 

 

Town of Maple Creek 
Notice of Special Town Board Meeting 

 

Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town Board will be meeting on Wednesday, March 17, 2021 at 

12:00 noon for the purpose of viewing the town roads for future maintenance and /or construction.  They will 

be meeting at the town hall and proceeding from there.  Discussion will occur but no action will be taken.   

If the meeting would need to be postponed because of weather, it will then take place on Friday, March 19, 

2021 at 12:00 noon. 

   I, Lynette Gitter, Clerk, being sworn on oath, affirms that on Tuesday, March 16, 2021, the undersigned did 

post a notice informing of the Town Board meeting in the following public locations, a copy of which is shown 

above: 1) Town Hall, 2) Sugar Bush by Ball Diamond 3) Corner of W & Stilen Road.   

____________________________________Clerk            ___________________________________Chairman 


